
 

 

 

 

 

Notice for extension of Expression of Interest (EoI) due date for “Supply, Installation, Testing, Commissioning (SITC) 

& Integration of Advanced Visual Docking Guidance System (A-VDGS) and Apron Management System (APMS)” 

 

This has reference to the invitation of EoI notice dated 09th May 2023 published on our website 

www.csmia.adaniairports.com with the last date for receiving the response as 18th May 2023 till 5:00 pm IST. The 

due date for receiving the response against the EOI has now been extended up to 23rd May 2023 till 5:00 pm IST.  

 

Interested Parties may submit their response by 23rd May 2023 till 5:00 pm IST. 

 

 

http://www.csmia.adaniairports.com/

